
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 20 September 2018 11:44 AM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Stephen Smith'; Ashvini Ambihaipahar; zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; 
'Ben Rogers' 
Cc: AMOD; 'Motti, Eric'; Larsen, Inez 
Subject: Re: AM2017/56 Sugar Award 2010 

 

Dear Deputy President,  
 
Apprentice Tool Allowance 
 
The AMWU confirms that the only outstanding issue in relation to its proposed Tools 
Allowance for Apprentices is the objection of the CEPU to clauses 22.3(f)(ii) and 22.3 (g) of 
the proposed clause.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia  
AMWU  
 


